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NORTH SPORTSMAN’S CLUB

Visit us on the web at:  http://www.northsportsmansclub.net

Club Address:
1708 County Rte. 37 North
West Monroe, NY  13167

Club e-mail:
northsportsmansclub@yahoo.com

Club Mailing Address:
P.O. Box 1345

Cicero, NY  13035

Membership Renewals:
Sue Shaffer

47 Blount Road
Hastings, NY 13076

Hello!
Summer is here and things look drier for a change.  The 
club is in good shape and always improving. 

Junior Trap Perks
From now on junior trap shooters (ages 14-18) will get 
two free practice rounds at any open practice trap 
shooting session. 

Fair Booth Volunteers Needed
Volunteers sought to man the Oswego County 
Federation of Sportsmen’s Clubs booth at the county 
fair Wednesday August 9th to Sunday August 13th 
10AM - 9PM each day. 
 
This event is very important to the Federation and all 
sportsmen in our county. Maintaining its high profile is 
not only an important factor in keeping support from 
our county legislature, but also giving us a louder voice 
in affairs of interest to the sportsmen and women. 

Please contact Bert Cowan with the dates and time you 
will be available:  bcowan@twcny rr.com 
(315) 427-8316 (cell), (315) 387-6610 (home) 

New member orientations are held on the 2nd and 4th Saturdays each month from 9 AM - Noon or
by appointment. Please pass the word to any prospective members, or stop by at these times if you'd
like a quick refresher to re-acquaint yourself with the latest club facilities. 
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Club Calendar

July 10 – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

July  14—NY  Pistol  Class  6 PM

Aug 14 – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

Sep 1-30 – 30 Day Gun Raffle

*Note: Board meetings are 
scheduled the same day as regular 

membership meetings -- they start 1 
hour earlier
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Pistol Permit Classes
Club members Rick and 
Christina Rios are offering one 
more class to be held at our club 
and will donate part of the 
proceeds to our treasury.

Space is limited but preference is 
given to our club members.

NY Pistol Permit Safety Class:
   (recognized in Oswego,
    Jefferson, Cayuga, Oneida,
    Herkimer, Chenango,
    Cortland, Lewis, Genesee and
    Erie Counties)

    Friday July 14 @ 6 PM:
                              $40/person

For more info contact :
(315) 532-4573

      Or see our web site calendar

NYCC News

The New York State Conservation 
Council has posted the latest issue 
of the Grass Roots News  and it 
has some great topics ranging 
from trophy muskie fishing, to 
hummingbird habits, to deer 
population and invasive species 
management, fishing derby reports 
and turkey hunting.

The NYCC is also our best 
resource to track legislation 
affecting outdoorsmen and has 
many committees assigned to 
various bills as they progress in 
Albany.  We are all encouraged to 
get informed to keep abreast of 
these topics and the NYCC makes 
this much easier.  Check out the 
NYCC links to the right.

Sad News
Former North Sportsmen's 
President and active member 
Dick Merrill passed away 
Thursday June 8.

Donations may be made to 
Hospice of CNY, 990 7th North 
St., Liverpool, NY 13088 or to 
our club.

Dick's obituary can ge found on 
the Newcomer Funeral Home's 
web site and a an on line link to 
it appears below.

For Online Members:

Pistol Permit Class:

  Email : OperationSteelRain@gmail.com
  https://www.facebook.com/events/724074911106686

NYCC Grass Roots News Summer 2017 issue:

  http://www.nyscc.com/images/Summer_2017GRN.pdf

NYCC Grass Roots News back issues:

  http://www.nyscc.com/previousyeargrn.html

NYCC Legislative Report:

  http://www.nyscc.com/legislativeinformation/billsofinterest.html

Dick Merrill's obituary:

  http://www.newcomersyracuse.com/Obituary/140956/Richard-
Merrill/Syracuse-New-York 
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